
A MESSAGE FROM THE CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER

W
elcome to  North Central Bronx Hospital, a pillar of the

Norwood community.  We represent the best that a

community hospital has to offer: safe, quality healthcare

delivered by caring and friendly staff in your very own neighborhood.

Our programs and services are designed for the specific medical and

healthcare needs of our community.  Many members of our team live

in the community, and are known to the patients they serve.  

NCBH continues to uphold its sterling reputation as a premier

provider of primary care, women’s healthcare, children’s health

services, asthma services, geriatric medicine, behavioral health services

and more.    

Thank you for taking the time to explore our hospital’s website.  I hope

that the information is helpful to you and if you would like additional

information, please use our ‘Contact NCBH’ form. Our staff will get

back to you promptly. 

Sincerely,

Anthony Rajkumar
Chief Operating Officer
North Central Bronx Hospital

“NCBH offers quality healthcare 
delivered by caring and friendly staff

in your very own neighborhood.”

Anthony Rajkumar
Chief Operating Officer


